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Dear Fitzgerald Fox Family,

I am delighted to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the Interim Principal of

Fitzgerald Elementary! I am thrilled to be joining such a dedicated staff and community that

make Fitzgerald Elementary a great place for students to learn and grow.

Allow me to share a bit about myself: My name is Kimberly Rosas and I bring with me

over 12 years of experience in education, with a strong passion for academic excellence, personal

growth, and a safe and inclusive learning environment. I have previously served as an assistant

principal, department chair, instructional coach, and teacher in Los Angeles Unified and most

recently in the Rialto Unified school district. I have a Master’s in Education from the University

of California, Los Angeles and I’m currently in a doctoral program through California Baptist

University for Organizational Leadership. I grew up in the Inland Empire and live in the area

with my family. My husband and I have one son and as a family we enjoy traveling, hiking, and

family movie nights. Personally, I enjoy reading, painting and cooking.

My goal is to build upon the existing culture of excellence and achievement and to work

collaboratively with our exceptional staff to provide an enriching educational experience for all

students. I believe in fostering a positive and inclusive school culture that celebrates student

success in all areas, promotes positive citizenship, and values the unique talents and

contributions of every individual. Open communication and collaboration are essential to student
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success, and I encourage parents and guardians to actively engage in their child’s education and

participate in the vibrant school community at Fitzgerald Elementary.

Throughout the school year, you can expect regular updates on important events,

academic achievements, and extracurriculars through newsletters, emails, and updates on our

school website. I also encourage you to attend school activities and functions, as your

involvement is vital to the success of our students.

I am truly excited to embark on this journey with all of you and look forward to getting to

know each and every one of our students and families. Please feel free to reach out to me at

Krosas@rialtousd.org if you have any questions, concerns, or simply want to introduce yourself.

All my best,

Mrs. Kimberly Rosas


